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Hello. I’ve been breeding and showing pedigree dogs for over 25 years. Both in Australia and co 

bred and shown in the USA. ANKC and AKC registered. Our little dogs have been represented on the 

world stage and we took home a world winner title. We are extremely dedicated to dog sports. Dog 

shows and now scent detection with our dogs. My Children have grown up with a deep respect for 

animals. Our dogs are part of our family. Live inside with us, go out with us, and on weekends, 

instead of football or cricket games, we as a family go dog showing. Our dogs love it and can’t wait 

to go showing. I would appreciate some clarification on the proposal in the draft bill in relation to 

“Exhibiting” of animals. Does this mean I will need a licence to take my dogs and show them in an 

ANKC affiliate show anywhere across NSW?  

 

Kind regards  

I have attached a photo of one our our babies right now. This little Guy will one day grow up to be 

a genetically healthy, sound temperament, loving family pet and superior show dog, just like the 

many many generations before him. 




